NOTICE OF POSSIBLE CITY COUNCIL QUORUM

Notice is hereby given of the possibility of a quorum of Seagoville City Council members
at the following event:

Date: Thursday, December 5, 2019
Time: beginning at 6:30 p.m.
Location: C.0. Bruce Park
1801 N. Hwy 175
Seagoville, Texas 75159
Purpose: Christmas Tree Lighting

No Council action will be taken; no deliberations will be held; and no
Council business will be conducted.

Posted Tuesday, December 3, 2019
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Kandi Jackson, City-Secretary




